
Biigtigong Nishnaabeg Sustainable Development is launching a fisheries study on 

the Pic River.  We are asking all community members who have fished the Pic Riv-

er, including the mouth of the Pic River to complete a short survey. The survey 

was mailed to all on-reserve households and we created a online version for any-

one off-reserve who would like to complete the survey.  

Please send an email to Brittany Moses (Brittany.moses@picriver.com) or Florin-

da Christianson (Florinda@picriver.com) for the link to the survey.  

The survey will be live until May 5th 2021 at 4:30 PM. 

All members who complete a survey will have a chance to 

win a prize. 


